November 26, 1979

Mr. Roy G. Post, Editor

Nucleaxr Technology

Department cf Nuclear Engineering
The University of Ariszona

Tueson, Avigoma 25721

Dear Roy:
Reference. M5 #3662

fuce again I am priviledged tu have the opportunity to review a proposed
paper for publicazion iy Nuclesr Technclogy. In this regard, I have
reviewed the paper emtitled, "Bas.ic Research For Evaluating Nuclear Waste
For Performance” by D. J. Bradlay, facific Northwest Laboratories and wmy
comments are noted below.

In general, 1 agree with your comment thait in publishing groups of papers
certain special considerations are appropriate for those papers chat
contribute to the group, but would not weet publicatiom acceptance standards
if published alone. The above subject paper {ita this criteria. The paper
does not really contain any original work, but doe: u8ll together important
information relative to handling and disposition of high level wastes or
wastes that cam not be buried in a shallow laad burial ground. 1 believe
that the information is clearly presented and would be of interest to the
membership of the American Nuclear Society and, therefore, I recommend the
article be published in Nuclear Techrology.

Sincerely,

John T. Cellins
Deputy Director
T™I Support

JTCollins:si
11/ /79




